ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

October 1, 2010
CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED: (7009 2250 0004 2620 7813)

Elizabeth Livingston de Calderon
Tulane Environmental Law Clinic
6329 Freret Street

New Orleans, LA 70118

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0001210, AFIN 02-00013

Dear Ms. Livingston de Calderon:

This Certificate of Service constitutes notice of the Department’s final permit decision and a
copy of the final permit is enclosed. The attached response to comments describes any
substantial changes from the draft permit.

All persons submitting written comments during the thirty (30) day public comment period, and
all other persons entitled to do so, may request an adjudicatory hearing and Commission review
on whether the decision of the Director should be reversed or modified. Such a request shall be
in the form and manner required by Regulation 8.603, including filing a written Request for
Hearing with the APC&E Commission Secretary at 101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205, Little Rock,
Arkansas 72201 within thirty (30) calendar days of the date of issuance of this final permit
decision as provided in Reg. 8.211(B)(1). If you have any questions about filing the request,
please call the Commission at 501-682-7890.

I, Katie Henderson, hereby certify that a copy of this permit has been mailed by first class mail to
Elizabeth Livingston de Calderon at 6329 Freret Street in New Orleans, LA 70118 on October 1,
2010.
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Katie Henderson
Administrative Specialist I, Water Division
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